

# Pathway Happenings!

### **Upcoming career speakers:**

All speakers this year will present virtually during advisory and all students will participate.

We are always looking for career speakers. Please consider coming into speak! Contact: <a href="mailto:kristine.somerville@spps.org">kristine.somerville@spps.org</a>.

## Opportunities (please also see the CCRC newsletter):

	1	,
U of M	For high school	Application Due Oct 19
Cancer Research	students underrepresented in STEM fields. •Ten 2-hour sessions spread across 8 months (October 2022 – May 2023)	Questions: m-ascend@umn.edu  Flier:  Information session in advisory: Oct 5
Launch	Entrepreneurship	Website
U!	opportunity for all grade level	Application on website: Due Oct 9
	students	Information session was in advisory on Sept 29
Keystone	Jobs/Career	Website
Services	Pathway Opportunities	Information session was in advisory on Sept 29
ACE	All students in	Website
	interested in	
	learning about	Information session in advisory on Oct 12
	Architecture,	
	Construction and	
	Engineering	

Travelers'	Seniors Only	<u>Flier</u>
Virtual	•	
Actuary		Sign up <u>here</u>
Day		Please note students have to be signed into their St Paul e
		mail.

#### **Sponsoring Interns:**

Please consider sponsoring an intern this spring. We will pay them. We just need work for them! More information and please <u>fill this out</u> if interested!

- Paid 80 hour internships (approximately 10 hours/week)
- Internships from February May; applications open in October
- All 9-12th graders can apply for internships after school hours or asynchronously
- Internships can be in-person, hybrid, or virtual

#### **District Pathway Center news:**

SAVE the DATE! The month of October will be the time to apply for **spring internships** and **college courses** held at the *new* Districtwide Career Pathways Center. The link to apply will be shared on October 1, 2022 in Schoology. Click <u>here</u> to see the courses that are being offered and other information on the pathway center. If your student wants to take part of these opportunities, they need to complete the course Career Seminar Portfolio. Please see your counselor to add the online course. Students should <u>fill this out</u> if interested in spring District Pathway opportunities.

#### Bringing back the craft fair:

Some of you might remember the craft fair that was here a few years ago! The school store is bringing it back. Please fill this out if you are interested in being a vendor or have any advice. Click here to fill out the form.



Coffee shop/School store Update

We officially have the go to build walls in the foyer. Our next step is to find contractors that would be interested in working on the project and give us quotes. If you know anyone that would be interested, please let me know.

For now, we will continue to run out of the concession stand. We will open the 2<sup>nd</sup> week in October.

We also have ordered new gear and it will be here soon. Congrats to Ava Lundy and Biruktawit Aschale for the winning designs below. Order sheet to come.





## Any questions on this newsletter?

Please contact Kris Somerville (<u>kristine.somerville@spps.org</u>)
Please note that some of this information may have been included in the CCRC newsletter.